News story: CIC Regulator’s voicemail
techinal fault

We would like to apologise for any inconvenience caused during this
disruption. We ask that all enquiries are sent to

cicregulator@companieshouse.gov.uk and we will respond within 24-48 hours.

We are hoping the voicemail service will be back up and running shortly and
will keep you updated via this page and @CICRegulator.
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